
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 24 By Councillor Jones for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 16 March 
2023 

   

Question (1) In 2021, Council was notified of concerns that the 

implementation of the Health and Wellbeing Census in 

schools potentially breached various elements of data 

protection legislation. Did the council obtain advice from the 

Information Commissioner's Office prior to continuing data 

collection? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Please provide a list of all council documents that refer to 

data collected from the Health and Wellbeing Census.  For 

example, reports, policy documents, recommendations, 

training, internal and external presentations etc? (If there are 

too many documents to list within the reasonable timeframe, 

please list as many as possible within the standard 

timeframe with the estimated total number of documents) 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


